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“Be Happy” 
 

 
Hello, friends, 

Last week my 
sweetheart flew out to the 
states for her moms funeral. 
We are so thankful for the 
many who prayed for her and 
the family. 

Tuesday in Bangkok I 
had a battery of medical 
tests. They did a complete 
checkup and informed me 
that my liver is damaged, 
and I have gallstones that 
are evidently stressing my 
system. I had to wait until 

today for the final results.  

In the meantime many friends prayed.  

Today the digestive specialist in the high-tech modern 
international hospital informed me that ‘yes’, I have 
gallstones BUT he also explained in detail that, unlike in 
the past, when they would have removed my gallbladder, it 
was their recommendation that we simply monitor how I 
feel. There is a 2% chance that I might eventually need 
surgery, and a 98% chance that I would have no negative 
symptoms or problems.  

I have his blessing to continue to develop a healthy 
diet, take vitamins/minerals, and exercise. Other than that 
he recommended that I continue to simply “Be happy.”  

You know what? I was and I am; Happy. The doctor 
explained that their earlier prognosis of damage to the liver 
was incorrect and that I’m well in the safety and health 
zone. He stated it and then later called me on my cell 
phone to once again confirm that I understood all the 
medical tests document that my physical health is well 
within safe ranges, and that there were no negative or 
dangerous health issues discovered as a result of their 
extensive tests.  

We know God answers prayers and we do not take it 
for granted.  

I am following the Great Physician's advice. He says, 
“In everything Rejoice and remain full of Joy,” I also follow 
the doctor's orders - I am happy and I will remain happy.  

For the King & His kids, 
Darrell & Sandy Blatchley 

PS For an update on the FC Restaurant/bakery please go 
to www.familycircus.org  
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Web Site: We have several new posts at our site, with 
pictures for our email updates. Check them out on-line 
when you have time www.familycircuscm.org 
 
Let us know what you think. Thanks!! 
----------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please Note: 
 
Enjoy a visit to our new web site - 
www.familycircuscm.org. 
 



If you would like to share this information with friends, 
please forward this message or encourage them to email 
us at FAMILYCIRCUS@AGMD.ORG to join the list. We enjoy 
hearing from all our friends.  
 
Click on the following link if you can help us financially in 
ministering to the King’s Kids: 
 
 http://www.familycircuscm.org/html/donations.html 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


